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Washington, D.C. 20530
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James H. Lesar, Esqg.
Suite 509

918 F St., N.W.
Washington., D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Lesar:

By memorandum dated May 30, 1986, the FOI/PA unit of the FBI
referred to us for appropriate processing a document originated
by this Office which surfaced in a review of FBI files responsive
to the FOI/PA request of your client, Harold Weisberg (#245,852).
We understand that the FBI advised you of this referral by letter
dated July 7, 1986.

Based on my review of this document, which, for vyour
reference, bears FBI serial #62-117290-233, I have determined
that it is exempt from mandatory release in that it is an intra-
agency communication. 5 USC 552 (b)(5). This document is not
appropriate for discretionary release.

If you are dissatisfied with my action on this request, you
may appeal from this denial by writing, within 30 days of your
receipt of this letter, to the Office of Information and Privacy,
U.S. Department of Justice, 10th and Constitution Avenue, N.W.,
Washington, D. C. 20530. Both the letter and the envelope
should be clearly marked "Freedom of Information Appeal." 1In the
event you are dissatisfied with the results of any such appeal,
judicial review will thereafter be available to you in the United
States District Court for the judicial district in which vyou
reside or have your principal place of business, or in the
District of Columbia, which is also where the record you seek is
located.

Sincerely,

vacd, )’4. ﬂz’l"ﬁr/
Righard M. Rogers
Deputy Counsel

cc: FOI/PA Unit
FBI
Attn: Connie Ahrens




